
 

 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

April 15, 2021  

2:00PM 

https://zoom.us/j/92434118920?pwd=VzAwYUFWblhMMjFiWlBITG5YWWZZQT09




 

Dr. Williams reported on the Strategic Planning and Evaluation Committee and provided updates on the 

Your Voice Matters project, South Carolina Early learning Extension of the K-12 Statewide Longitudinal 

System, and Parents as Teachers project. 

Sen. Malloy and Sen. Hembree provided a Legislative report with updates on the Senate budget. Sen. 

Malloy also thanked Dr. Simmer for his direction on vaccinations for citizens of the state as the Director of 

DHEC. Rep. Govan thanked the First Steps staff for the work they are doing.  

Ms. Mjartan provided the Executive Director’s report which included the status of operations for South 

Carolina First Steps and provided an update on First Steps 4K summer and fall enrollment and the roll 

out of the 4K First Steps plus Siblings program with the partnership of DSS. She also gave a grant making 

update, announced that AnLar will be the vendor for the new Outcomes and Accountability Data System, 

and gave an update on the launch of the new SC First Steps website.  

Mr. Morley asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dr. Williams provided the motion. Dr. Mathis 

provided a second and the motion was unanimously approved.  

The meeting was adjourned at 3:04 pm by Mr. Morley. 

 

 

 


